CITY OF SIGOURNEY
June 19, 1985

The City Council met in a regular scheduled Council meeting in the
Council Chambers of the Memorial Hall Building as posted and published.
This meeting being held at 7:30 O'clock P.M. June 19, 1985. Mayor
Deitrich presided with the following Councilmen answering roll call:
Aldrich, butler, Kerr, H. Seip, J. Seip.

Councilman Garringer in late at 7:35 O'clock P.M.

Councilman Butler made the motion, seconded by Councilman J. Seip that
the minutes of the regular meeting of June 5th, 1985 be approved as
corrected. Upon roll call the following voted:

Ayes: Aldrich, Butler, Kerr, H. Seip, J. Seip.

Nays: None.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr
that Anne Arduser be appointed to fill the vacancy on the Planning
Commission created by the death of John J. Tremmel. Upon roll call
the vote was unanimous.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr that
the City Employees be given Good Friday off. Upon roll call the
following Voted:

Ayes: Kerr H. Seip

Nays: Aldrich, Butler, J. Seip, Garringer

Motion Lost 4 to 2

Mayor Deitrich asked if some one wanted to make a motion that after
working for the City 15 years that the employee receive 4 weeks of
vacation. There was no motion made on this.

Councilman H. Seip made the motion, seconded by Councilman Kerr
that the City employees receive a wage increase of $.35 per hour.
Upon roll call the following voted:

Ayes: Aldrich, Butler, Kerr, 4. Seip.

Nays: J. Seip, Garringer

Motion carried 4 to 2

Councilman Kerr made the motion, seconded by Councilman Aldrich that
the following Cigarette applications be approved and new licenses be
issued.

Little Gar's

Kind's Jack and Jill
Jacobs Implement Store
Greene 0il Co.

Cooke Drugs

Casey's General Store
Blackies Supr Valu
Town House Cafe
Sigourney 0il Inc.
Short Stop

The Clubb House,
Spagett's Inc.

Upon roll call the vote was unanimous.

Councilman Kerr made the motion, seconded by Councilman Garringer
that Spagett's Inc. Beer and Liquor license under the new management
of Anthony W. Herman and Paul B. Kerkove be approved. Upon roll call
the vote was unanimous.

The City Clerk and City Treasurer monthly reports endinging May 1, 1985
were before the Mayor and City Council.

Other subjects discussed were- the Leak at the swimming pool. The

road to the West Treatment plant. '

The coating of several of the rock streets.

Walking the new water line so it can be accepted.

No further business, meeting adjourned in form.
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